PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

(3

Q David Cameron Elementary
675 Meaford Avenue
Victoria, BC, VOB5Y1

IMPORTANT: SPRING FAIR INFO

TICKETS
AVOID THE LINE UP & GET MORE TICKETS FOR YOUR MONEY - BUY AHEAD OF TIME!
Books of 25 tickets for $15 are now available ONLINE at https://dcpac.hotlunches.net/
Tickets will be available at the fair for: $15 for 22 tickets, S10 for 14 tickets, S5 for 7 tickets.
Register or Log in. Access code is eagles (all lower case)

Sponsorship: We have had parents say they cannot make it but want to support. We have
added a sponsorship option to the site. If you would like to provide additional support for
this fundraiser, this is a great way! All of the proceeds go to directly support the school in the
way of learning materials, sports equipment, cultural events, field trips and so much more!

VOLUNTEER
We are short volunteers for the fun fair. Unfortunately, we will have to close stations if we do
not have enough volunteers. We hope each family can donate 30 minutes of their time this
day. Please email vicepresidentdcpac@gmail.com

CAKES
Thank you to all who volunteered to bring cupcakes for the cupcake walk! We still need a
LOT of cakes! Can you make and bring a fun cake for this Spring Fair cake walk? Please email
us and let us know - this event may be cancelled if not enough can be volunteered.

RAFFLE BASKET DONATIONS
Raffle baskets make up a LARGE portion of what's needed to have this be a successful
fundraiser. If your child is bringing a donation to their classrooms themed basket, please
send that in ASAP or contact presidentdcpac@gmail.com if you would like to arrange a
financial donation instead (and we will purchase your items).

GAMING OPPORTUNITIES
As always, we will have our 50/50 and our Raffle Baskets available. These items are CASH
ONLY! Please put it on your “reminders” to bring cash that day, there are going to be some
great items to bid on!!


https://dcpac.hotlunches.net/
mailto:vicepresidentdcpac@gmail.com
mailto:presidentdcpac@gmail.com

